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From: pharrington@nalcorenergy.com

To: lanceclarke@nalcorenergy.com
Subject: Re: Scott Thon

Date: Saturday, March 2, 2013 12:38:28 PM
Lance

Gilbert also mentioned that Thon was talking about expanding the Deloitte scope to include organization - |
told Gilbert that that was not on we are not going backwards and that Deloitte should focus on getting the
organization we have to work together

So just another thing to look out for and be prepared to block if it creeps into their thinking
Regards Paul

Paul Harrington

Project Director

LC Mgmt & Support

Nalcor Energy - Lower Churchill
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This email communication is confidential and legally privileged. Any unauthorized reproduction, distribution or disclosure of
this email or any attachments is strictly prohibited. Please destroy/delete this email communication and attachments and
notify me if this email was misdirected to you.

Lance Clarke---03/01/2013 09:24:04 PM---From: Lance Clarke/NLHydro To: Paul Harrington/NLHydro

From: Lance Clarke/NLHydro
To: Paul Harrington/NLHydro
Date: 03/01/2013 09:24 PM

Subject: Re: Scott Thon

Fine

I've got this. The scope has already been agreed and just needs tweaking. I'll engage Normand and get this going. Any
hiccups I'll let you know but | suspect like everything else I'll push this forward without folks even realizing its happening.

Rgds
On 2013-03-01, at 8:11 PM, "Paul Harrington" <PHarrington@nalcorenergy.com> wrote:

> Gilbert called
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> Snc want to get the Deloitte work underway

> We just need to make sure we agree the scope we need to focus on making the new team work not try and go
backwards

>

> Paul Harrington
>





